Tlopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

26th August, 1937.

Dear Slrs,

I am returning to your address to-day, under separate
cover, one copy of the plan, forwarded with Mr. Priess's letter

of the 21st instant, of masts and topmasts for Messrs. Deutsche
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Werft's Yard Nos. 201-204, and with regard thereto I have to

3

state that provided the arrangements be carried out as shewn and

to your satisfactlion, they will be approved.
The duplicate copy of the plan 1s being retained for
record.
I am, Dear Sirs,

faithfully,

Secretary.
m

The Surveyors,

HAMBURG




